
PUBLIC HEARING
August 30, 1988

The Hearing was called to order with the following in attendance: Mayor
Linn, Ron Kuhl, Tom Jolin, Charles Sterner and Scott Snyder.

The purpose of the hearing being to give the public opportunity to review
and comment on the proposed application to Pa. DCA for $350,000 of CDBG grant
funds. The application is to further develop housing in the Third lard area.

Mr. Sterner informed the group that Calvin Lovett phoned the office
indicating an interest in improving his residence on South lashington Street.

Scott Snyder reviewed the application but offered no comment.
There being no further comment, hearing was adjourned at 10:30.

Respectfully submitted,

COO\)~
Charles I. Sterner
Borough Manager

••

.~_ ..- .. _-_ .. _. __ .- ..-.__ .._-~---_._-_._------------------------------ ------_._-----
I


